
Building Inspections - Re: 449 Forest Avenue Plaza Plans 

Hello,

Thank you, I will review these plans and let you know if I need anything else.

Stuart, to simplify things I have included the change of use on this permit for the salon in unit 7A. You will need 
to pay an additional $100 for the CO and we will need to inspect. Unit 7B, where the new ADA bathroom is being 
built will remain vacant at this time. A separate permit will be required for any new tenant fit up and to establish 
the use.

Thanks for the key plan of the building, you should keep this in your files for future permits.

Jeanie  

Jeanie Bourke
CEO/LPI/Plan Reviewer

City of Portland
Planning & Urban Development Dept./ Inspections Division
389 Congress St. Rm 315
Portland, ME 04101
jmb@portlandmaine.gov
Direct: (207) 874-8715
Office: (207) 874-8703
Permit status can be viewed at: http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status

>>> "Moran, Maureen" <moran@pdtarchs.com> 7/28/2015 11:53 AM >>>
Good Morning,

Attached please find documentation from Stuart Collins.

Maureen Moran
Administrative Assistant

PDT Architects
49 Dartmouth Street
Portland, ME  04101

(207).775.1059 x 116
http://www.pdtarchs.com/

From: Jeanie Bourke
To: Maureen Moran
Date: 7/28/2015 1:11 PM
Subject: Re: 449 Forest Avenue Plaza Plans
CC: David Petruccelli;  buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov;  stusox33@aol...
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